

Katherine E. Thornton
President
PO Box 16052, Reading, PA 19612
484-628-2243
katherine.thornton@towerhealth.org

Dear Dr. Bram,

We are very pleased to share with you that you are being recognized by a patient or staff member for the delivery of exceptional patient care in celebration of National Doctors' Day, March 30th.

National Doctors' Day provides an opportunity to honor physicians like you who have dedicated their lives to the care of patients. Your hard work and devotion serves our community and region, and elevates the level of patient care at Reading Hospital.

I hope you enjoy reading the thoughtful notes of appreciation written by your patients and supporters who recognize the impact you have on patient lives. On behalf of the Reading Hospital Foundation, thank you for being a respected care giver and honored physician within our community.

Sincerely,

Katherine E. Thornton, MOL

President, Reading Hospital Foundation